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Docket No. 50-327

Mr. Leslie Hil:

Resident Manager

Long Island Power Authority
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
Post Office Box 628

North Cot *ry Road
Wading Rin New York 11797
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Bottom filtration unit located in the shielded vesse
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July 9, 1992

Mr. Leslie Hill o

The staff finds that the WC5 changes are significant when compared
with the information provided in the Decommissioning Plan. The
staff notes the availability of the plant's installed )iguid
radwaste system, and the system's ability to collect and process
water released due to potential failures associated with this
filtration unit. In our opinion a large leak or rupture as:ociated
with RPV Bottom filtration unit, or its hoses is bounded by the
staff's safety evaluations documented in the staff's SER and fA.
Thus, based on the staff's evaluation, the WCS changes can be made
and the filtration units can be operated without havina a
significant impact on public health and safety.

The staff recommends that the LIPA’s SRC re-evaluate this change, and ensure
that it carefully reviews all future changes that could have an impact on
worker ~ealth and safety during the decommissioning. Should you have any
questions you can call Larry Bell, NMSS/LLDR at (301) 504-"17].

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Stewart W. Brown, Project Manage-

Non-Power Reactors, Decommissioning and
Environmental Project Nirectorate

Division of Reactor Projects - I111/IV/V

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Mr. Leslie M. Hill

cC:

Mr. Stanley B. KIinberg

President of Shoreham Project
and General Counse)

Long Island Power Authoriiy

200 Garden City Plaza

Garden City, New York 11530

Herbert M. Leiman, Esq.
Assistant General CTounsel
Long Island Lighting Company
175 East 01d County Road
Hicksville, New York 11801

W. Taylor Reveley, 111, Esq.
Hunton & Williams

Riverfront Plaza, fast Tower
951 East Byrd Street

Richmond, Virginia 23215-4074

Mr. Stephen Schoenwiesner
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
P. 0. Box 628

Wading River, New York 11792

Mr. John D. Leonard, Jr.

Vice President Office of Nuclear
Long Island Lighting Company
Shoreliam Nuclear Power Staticn
P. 0. Box 628

Wading River, New York 11792

Mr. Barry S. Norris

Project Inspector (Shorehum)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Regional Administrator, Region i
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissien
475 Ailendale Road

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Mr. John C. Brons, President
New York Power Authority

123 Main Street

White Plains, New York 10601

Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
Long Island Power Authority
Docket No. 50-322

Mr. Richard M. Kessel

Chatrman & Executive Director

New York State Consumer Protection
Board

250 Broaaway

New York, New York 10007

Ms. Donna Ross

New York State Energy Office
Agency Building 2

Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223

Nicholas S. Reynolds, Esq.
David A. Repka, Esq.
Winston & Strawn

1400 L Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20005

Commissioner James T. McFarland
New York Public Service Commission
814 Ellicott Building

295 Main Street

Buffalo, New York 14203

Gerald C. Goldstein, Esq.
Office of General Counsel
New York Power Authority
1633 Broadway

New York, New York 10019

Carl R. Schenker, Jr., Esq.
0'Melveny & Myers
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